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Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter - Friday 1st December 2017 

OUR JOURNEY SO FAR…! 

 

 

 

 

FW NEWS 

We would like to share some wonderful photos with you. These photos reflect the latest part of the journey that we have been on 

since September 2015. When a pupil joins our school we start by making sure they are happy and safe (our ‘bread & butter’).  

We then combine core skills, character virtues and knowledge of the world around us to ensure all pupils flourish (the ‘jam & 
sprinkles’). How do we make sure all pupils flourish? 

 We firmly believe that creativity must be at the heart of everything we do from writing a story to making up a game on 

the playground. 

 We ensure all pupils learn that serving others plays a vital role in and out of school. 

 We believe in a language rich curriculum. Pupils are given plenty of opportunities to express their ideas using a confident 

voice and are always invited to ask the ‘how’ and ‘why’ questions.  

 All adults and pupils learn to take on challenges with a positive and solution-driven approach.  
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 SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 2015-17   

The performance charts below represent the achievements of our pupils since we began in September 2015. Keep it up everyone! 

RECEPTION: Pupils achieving a Good Level of Development are those achieving at least the expected level within the following areas of 

learning: communication and language; physical development; personal, social and emotional development; literacy; and mathematics. Most 

children in this school meet or exceed the expected standard for their age group.  

 

 

YEAR 1: At the end of Year 1 pupils take a phonics reading challenge. The results of this challenge help schools to understand how 

successful their taught method of reading is. Nearly all children in this school meet or exceed the expected standard for their age group 
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Friday 1st December 2017 

ROAD SAFETY 
Dear Parents,  
 

We’d like to ask for your consideration of a very important topic of road safety around the school and 
developing a road safety task force. Last year Mills Brough and Simon Wood, made a great start with the 

council by getting them to change signage and road markings near the school as a bare minimum.  
 

With the school growing in size, the number of children having to cross Garratt Lane is increasing and the 
forthcoming Atheldene Road development will increase heavy duty vehicles in the area.  
 

To help improve Road safety FOFW and the school would like some support in campaigning for improved 

road safety provisions. This task force is likely to be made up of parents and representative/s from the 
school. 
 

It could be helpful to have knowledge of town planning / planning law / government procedure but mainly 

have the drive and passion to improve the health and safety for our kids.  
 

Please contact Kate Bunkall on 07919 692 349 or fofwsecretary@gmail.com if you have any questions 
and can help.  
 
Kind Regards, FOFW 

 

CLASS ATTENDANCE SINCE MONDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 2017 

Well done  

Columbus!  

Keep it up! 

mailto:fofwsecretary@gmail.com
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 DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

Monday 4th to Friday 8th December: 4.30pm each day Clubs Showcase Week  
 
Parents - Please arrive at your normal collection point 15 minutes early 
at 4.30pm. You will then be guided to see your children in action!  
 

Tuesday  5th & Wednesday 6th December: 4 – 7pm Parent & Teacher Meetings – Crèche available 
 

Friday 8th December: 8.45 – 9.30am 
 

NURSERY & RECEPTION PARENTS 

Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance   
 
Two adults per child. Thank you.  

 
Monday 11th December: 8.45 – 9.30am YEAR 1 PARENTS  

 
Tuesday 12th December: 8.45 – 9.30am YEAR 2 PARENTS 

 

 
Y1 & Y2 Nativity Performance 
 
Two adults per child. Thank you. 
 

 
Tuesday 12th December  

FOFW Committee Meeting – if you have any questions or comments 
please send an email to fofwsecretary@gmail.com in advance of this 
date. Thank you. 
 

 
Wednesday 13th December: 5 – 6.30pm 

 
FOFW Carols by Candlelight   
Events in hall. Last collection day for Santa Letters. 

 
Wednesday 20th December  

Christmas Jumper/Mufti day £2 suggested donation 

Online Applications for Nursery 2018/19 – OPEN 
 

 
Wednesday 20th December @ 3.30pm to  

Wednesday 3rdJanuary @ 8.30am 

 
Christmas Holidays 
 
 

 
Wednesday 3rd January 2018: 2.30 – 3.30pm  

&  
5 – 6pm 

(repeated sessions) 

E – Safety Talk For Parents in the hall 
Our expert advisor Alan Mackenzie will be guiding parents on how to 
keep our children safe online. Further information about Alan can be 
found through the following link: 
http://www.esafety-adviser.com/about-me/ 
Please enter the Hall via the Farlton Rd Entrance. 

 
 

Friday 5th January: 3.30 – 5.30pm 
 
FOFW Movie Night for Floreat children! 
Please sign up online: 
https://localgiving.org/fundraising/floreatmovienight 

 
Tuesday 23rd January  

FOFW Committee Meeting – if you have any questions or comments 
please send an email to fofwsecretary@gmail.com in advance of this 
date. Thank you. 
 

  Friday 26th January 3.30pm – 4pm 
 

FOFW Cake Sale – Nightingale Nursery  

       
Friday 9th February 3.30pm – 5pm 

FOFW Disco for Floreat children! 
School Hall (details to follow) 

Friday 9th February Online Applications for Nursery 2018/19 - CLOSE 
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